
Quail Creek Genealogy Club Minutes:  
Summary of 11/15/2021 Team Organizational Meeting

The QCGC inaugural meeting consisted of the leadership team/primary officers. This meeting 
resulted in the following decisions regarding the Club’s structure and the Leadership team:

Our Club's leadership structure has an abundance of talented and enthused volunteers to 
their respective roles. Leadership roster at present (and still forming) has rapidly shaped up.

Its finalized leadership structure: expert Genealogy residents as Coordinators & specialized
expert Committee Chairpersons serving during a given year (or more as their time permits):

-- Three co-equal, genealogy-experienced Coordinators whose functions & responsibilities are
exactly comparable to those of a President when defined in Bylaws of formally-structured 
clubs

-- A Treasurer and Secretary with duties comparable to those described in typical Bylaws

-- Six or more committees overseen by Chairpersons appointed by our club Coordinators:

1) Education, 2) Membership, 3) Communications, 4) Guest Speaker Scheduling, 5) Social 
Events, 6) Computer Technology. 

The Education Committee will be central to our core mission; (11 knowledgeable
residents have already stepped up to serve on that committee).

The following identifies the final organizational structure and committees.
Primary Officers (will be “renamed” later to traditional titles)

Coordinator.......Pam Williams........253-891-8091
Coordinator.......John Gelber..........425-442-1782
Coordinator.......Mark Hester..........425-970-5606
Treasurer..........Margie Barber.......520-631-4490
Secretary......... Byron Bissell.........520-631-4066
Founder/advisor Dick Sussman.......520-393-8600

Committee Chairpersons:

1) Education ...Mark Hester …2) Membership ...Dick Sussman
3) Communications …Dick Sussman  4) Guest Speaker Coordination ...Janice Messer

Note that all officers can simultaneously offer to chair any committee, which will help in case 
of any committees that are temporarily Vacant or TBD.

Our first General Membership meeting is tentatively scheduled for January 26th in the Crystal 
Ballroom at 10 am


